
 
                                                                           
 
 
 
 
 
                                                                       
                                                                                   Friday May 24, 2013 
  

BY HAND DELIVERY 
Hon. Charles H. Ramsey 
Police Commissioner  
City Of Philadelphia  
Police Administration Building 
8th and Race Streets 
Philadelphia, Pa. 19103 
  
RE: Reply to Nizah Morris Opinion 
 
Dear Commissioner Ramsey: 
  
On April 6, 2013, the Commission made several recommendations in its second opinion 
in the matter of Nizah Morris. As you know, Sec 4(f) subsection (3) of Executive Order 
8-93 requires that the Police Commissioner respond to these recommendations in writing 
within 30 days of receipt: 
 

(3) Within thirty (30) days of the submission of a recommendation for 
action by the Commission to the Police Commissioner, the Police 
Commissioner shall respond in writing regarding which recommendations 
are accepted, rejected, or will be implemented with modifications. 

 
Through the hard work and dedication of its volunteer members and staff, the Police 
Advisory Commission is a steadfast supporter of the Department in its continual efforts 
to improve policing and community-police relations in our great City.  The cooperative 
relationship between the Department and the Commission that you have fostered 
throughout the course of your tenure as Commissioner has been instrumental to our 
success.   
 
We look forward to your reply to the recommendations in the Morris Opinion. 
             
  
                                                                                    Sincerely yours, 
  
                                                                                    Kelvyn Anderson 

                                                                        Executive Director 


